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481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org

Dear Friends:

Thank you for joining us for our 2023 Summer Gala in support of East End Hospice – the region’s only independent, 
not-for-profit hospice. East End Hospice was founded by a small, dedicated group of community members who 
advocated for high-quality, compassionate healthcare – at every stage – right here in our community. Your support 
tonight and throughout the year honors our founders’ vision, and illustrates that our community’s commitment to 
those principles has only grown with time.

In 2022 we arrived at a critical crossroads. In the face of mounting pressure from a shifting healthcare landscape, 
we recommitted to remaining independent to ensure the quality of our care remains exceptional and decision-
making stays right here in our community. We are building a new EEH Headquarters in Westhampton Beach as 
part of this commitment. This facility will consolidate our current physical footprint and include a state-of-the-art 
Bereavement Center, community spaces and facilities for staff education and training.   

In our first year of operations, we cared for just 24 patients. Last year we cared for more than 800. Our services 
and team have grown along with the patients under our care. We launched Camp Good Grief in 1997, opened our 
Kanas Center for Hospice Care in 2016 and have introduced numerous programs in the years between. Today, 
EEH employs more than 100 dedicated, compassionate professionals and counts 150 specially trained volunteers 
as part of our team. Our new Headquarters is our next investment in our organization and operations. We must 
continue to provide hospice and bereavement care to our community across 450 square miles of Long Island’s 
East End.

I am honored to lead East End Hospice in this critical work. Your support and passion for EEH are inspiring. I invite 
you to learn more about our new EEH Headquarters by contacting me directly or speaking with a member of our 
Board of Directors, our Development Team, or a member of our staff. 

	 With gratitude,

	 Mary Crosby, RN, MPH
	 President & CEO	
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Dear Friends:

It’s a privilege to welcome you to “An Enchanted Evening,” East End Hospice’s Summer Gala. Thank you for joining 
us as we celebrate EEH’s unparalleled care for our community. Friends and neighbors across the East End rely 
on EEH for hospice and bereavement services. Your support tonight and throughout the year makes their care 
possible. 

Our Gala Committee members, led by Co-Chairs Paula Palumbo and Thomas Diffley and Junior Committee 
Chairperson Harrison Messer, help make tonight EEH’s largest fundraising event. They’ve thoughtfully tended to 
every detail with the same dedication and commitment our EEH team brings to their work. Once again, Robin and 
Reuben Jeffrey have welcomed us to enjoy their spectacular property, the backdrop to our celebration. Thank you. 

Like the Jeffreys, Honorary Chairpersons, the Conklin and O’Brien Families have a history of opening their doors 
to Hospice. Their homes, Meadowcroft and Kinkora, hosted the EEH Showcase – EEH’s first benefit. From our 
earliest days to our ambitious future, the Conklin and O’Brien Families have been steadfast EEH supporters. Our 
22nd Annual Dorothy P. Savage Good Samaritan Award recipients, The Epley Family, are similarly committed to our 
East End community. Mark, Marianne, their children and their spouses work tirelessly for the betterment of our 
community – professionally and through their numerous volunteer commitments. EEH proudly partners with the 
Seafield Center to offer grief and bereavement support to those receiving drug and alcohol treatment. We thank 
the Epleys for their generous support for EEH and commitment to helping others.

Whether you have personally experienced our care for a loved one in your home, visited a patient at our Kanas 
Center for Hospice Care, or if you or someone you know has sought support from The Zinberg Family Bereavement 
Center, you’ve undoubtedly witnessed the incredible care and compassion of our expert staff and volunteers. Their 
dedication is rivaled only by EEH’s President & CEO, Mary Crosby, whose leadership helps us keep pace with the 
ever-growing need for our services.

East End Hospice is the East End’s only independent, not-for-profit hospice. With your help, we maintain our 
commitment to caring for the growing numbers of hospice patients, their families, friends and caregivers, and our 
community’s grieving families.

Thank you for your support and for celebrating East End Hospice’s vital contributions to the well-being of our 
community with us. 

									         Sincerely,

									         Peter C. Halstead
									         Chairman

481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org
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East End Hospice Board of Directors 2023

Peter C. Halstead, Chairman
Peter is a residential real estate appraiser. He retired after a 30+ career as a commercial pilot and 
captain. He previously served in the U.S. Navy as Lieutenant Aviator. He and his wife, Michelle, an 
East End Hospice volunteer, enjoy cooking, traveling and spending time with their children and 
grandchildren. They reside in Remsenburg.

Rajesh C. Patel, MD, Vice Chairman
Dr. Patel is a pulmonologist and critical care practitioner with Eastern Suffolk Pulmonology 
and Peconic Bay Medical Center. He is on the Board of Directors and volunteers for Operation 
International, providing expert medical care to those in need worldwide. Dr. Patel enjoys spending 
time with his wife, Shoba Patel, MD, and their two sons, former Camp Good Grief volunteers. He 
lives in Quogue.

Michael Merlo, Treasurer
Mike is the former Executive Vice President and Chief Credit Officer at Signature Bank. He 
serves on the Board of Directors of New York Institute of Technology and the Tomorrow’s Hope 
Foundation.  He and his wife, Gerri, an EEH volunteer, divide their time between Westhampton 
Beach and Naples. 

Elizabeth Webb Rowe, Secretary
Betsy volunteers with numerous East End and New York-based nonprofits.  She worked as a legal 
assistant supervisor before retiring in 2001, when she and her husband joined the board of the 
Henry L. O’Brien Foundation. Betsy enjoys volunteering, traveling and spending time with her 
husband, and their two adult children. She is a proud fourth generation “Remsenburg-er” who 
now divides her time between New York City and Quogue.

Gabrielle Bamberger 
Gay heads Gabrielle Bamberger Public Relations, a firm she founded and has run since the late-
1960s. She has developed PR plans and programs for a broad range of for-profit and nonprofit 
clients. Gay serves on the Board of The Center for Fiction and enjoys traveling and spending time 
with friends and family. She divides her time between New York City and East Hampton.

Arlene Bujese 
Arlene is a former educator, curator and Washington, DC-based art gallery director. She owned 
the Arlene Bujese Gallery in East Hampton for 12 years. Arlene was instrumental in securing and 
curating the permanent art collection at EEH’s Kanas Center for Hospice Care. In addition to her 
love for art, Arlene enjoys gardening. She resides in East Hampton.

Hon. John Czygier, Jr.  
Judge Czygier is Senior Counsel with Lewis Johs Avallone Aviles LLP; his practice areas include 
Trusts, Estates and Elder Law. He was appointed Judge of the Surrogate’s Court of Suffolk County 
in May of 2001 by Governor George Pataki following twenty-five years in private practice. He 
was elected to that position in November of that year, and re-elected in 2011, serving until his 
retirement from the bench in 2018. He has served in various leadership roles for the Surrogate’s 
Association of the State of New York and as Chair of the Hofstra Law School Distinguished Alumni 
on the Bench. He lives in Remsenburg.
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East End Hospice Board of Directors 2023

R. Zachary Epley
Zach is the Chief Executive Director of Seafield Center, an alcohol and substance abuse treatment 
facility in Westhampton. He is the varsity baseball coach at Southampton High School, a 
Southampton Fire Department volunteer, Vice President of the Board of Directors of Southampton 
Youth Services and a Trustee of the Southampton History Museum. He, his wife, Brittney, and four 
young children live in Southampton. 

Melissa Kanas
Melissa is Trial Director of The Legal Aid Society of Suffolk County. She has worked as a public 
defender for various organizations, including the International Criminal Tribunal for Rwanda, The 
Legal Aid Society of New York City and the San Francisco Public Defender’s Office. Melissa enjoys 
the beach and spending time with her family, friends, three dogs and cat. She lives in Remsenburg.

Anthony Meyers
Tony volunteers for several East End charities, including Southampton Hospital. He retired in 1990 
after a career on the NASDAQ trading desk. He enjoys playing golf and spending time with his 
wife, Nannette, an EEH volunteer, his six children and their families.  He lives in Southampton.

Pete Meyers
Pete Meyers is Chief Financial Officer of Slayback Pharma LLC. He has over twenty-five years of 
experience in the health care industry, including roles as CFO at Eagle Pharmaceuticals, Motif 
BioSciences and TetraLogic Pharmaceuticals Corporation.  Pete serves as Chairman and President 
of The Thomas M. Brennan Memorial Foundation, as well as Deputy Chairman of Immutep 
Limited. He enjoys playing hockey and spending time with friends and family. He divides his time 
between Westchester and Southampton with his wife, Trish, and their two children. 

Carol Lee Nespole
Carol Lee served as Assistant to the Director of Development at the Trinity School. She supports 
numerous East End nonprofits. Carol Lee enjoys spending time with family and friends. She and 
her husband, Jim, live in Remsenburg.

Sally Richardson
Sally Richardson is Publisher at Large of the Macmillan Publishing Group. She was previously, 
chairman, president and publisher of St. Martin’s Publishing Group among other roles in her 
more than fifty-year career with Macmillan Publishing Group. Sally is a New York Public Library 
volunteer. She divides her time between New York City and Remsenburg. 

Jacalyn Weinstein
Jackie is a licensed clinical social worker in psychiatry at Mount Sinai Hospital in NYC. She is a 
founding Chair of EEH’s Valentine Salon Luncheon. Since its beginning 23 years ago, it continues 
to be the only EEH fundraising event that solely benefits Camp Good Grief. Prior to her social work 
career, Jackie was active in a family-owned wholesale and retail sporting goods business on Long 
Island. Jackie enjoys spending time with friends and family. She lives in New York City.
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East End Hospice is dedicated to improving lives across 
Eastern Long Island through expert care, comfort and 
compassion for terminally ill patients, caregivers and 
grieving families.

Mary C. Crosby, RN, MPH, President & CEO
Mary is President & CEO of East End Hospice. Mary has an extensive background in clinical care, 
healthcare research and project management. She previously held positions at Memorial Sloan 
Kettering Cancer Center and the United Nations.

Mary was born and raised in Southampton, New York and returned to the region in 2014. Prior 
to assuming the role of President & CEO, she worked as a Hospice nurse and later as Nurse 

Manager of EEH’s in-patient facility, the Kanas Center for Hospice Care. She holds degrees from the College of 
the Holy Cross, Columbia University and New York University’s School of Nursing. She resides in Southampton 
with her husband, Hilton, and their two sons.

Louis J. Avvento, MD, Medical Director
Dr. Avvento has been the Medical Director of East End Hospice since 1990. He oversees 
individual plans of care for each hospice patient in consultation with their primary care provider.  
Dr. Avvento is an oncologist with New York Cancer & Blood Specialists. He is the former Director 
of Palliative Care at Peconic Bay Medical Center and Stony Brook Southampton Hospital.

Dr. Avvento is board certified in Internal Medicine, Hematology and Hospice, Medical Oncology 
and Palliative Care. Dr. Avvento attended New York University and received his medical degree from the 
University of Rome. 

East End Hospice is the only independent, not-for-profit hospice serving Eastern Long Island. Conceived as a 
grassroots effort to support friends and neighbors, EEH has grown exponentially. Our care covers 450 square 
miles, including the Towns of East Hampton, Southampton, Shelter Island, Southold, Riverhead and Brookhaven, 
and Fishers Island.

EEH is certified by the New York State Department of Health and the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid. 
EEH maintains high satisfaction ratings from patient families and bereavement clients and routinely meets or 
exceeds national care delivery benchmarks

East End Hospice’s licensed, professional staff and dedicated volunteers care for more than 800 terminally ill 
patients and hundreds of bereavement clients each year.

MISSION

ABOUT
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The 1991 Society celebrates and honors those who generously include 
East End Hospice in their charitable estate plans.

Named to reflect the year of East End Hospice’s certification, the Society allows 
East End Hospice to publicly thank those who thoughtfully invest in EEH’s future. 

If you have named East End Hospice as beneficiary of your will, life insurance policy, charitable 
trust or similar plan, please share your intentions with us, so that we can recognize your 

commitment to improving lives across Eastern Long Island. 

Anonymous (8)
Louis Auer 
Frank J. Abbadessa
Theodosia Arkus
Virginia W. Backlund
Karl H. Behr
Clorinda Bonaccorso
Ralph H. Burack
Iris F. Burckhardt
Byron Chandler
Elizabeth M. Desch
Anthony T. Digate
William E. Dillmeier
Eleanor C. Dix
Carole Donlin
Sallie M. Donnellan
Laura Delano Eastman
Christine D. Ehlers
Yvonne S. Elliman
Mary Joan Fisher
William F. R. Foote
Sharon Francis
Ethel Freiman
Jean Freifeld
Roann B. Frankel
Ernest Furtado
Beverly George
William George
Sarah Lee Gironda
Marjorie L. Glennon
Carol Gristina
Virginia F. Gurnee
Patricia D. Harriton
Mary Kane Hayes

Edwin A. Hedges
Doris Hilpert
Dorothy Hines
Frances E. Hitchon
Jean K. Hoffmann
Francis E. Hoopes
Eric W. Hurner
Jane S. Innes
Pasquale Iorio
Margaret F. Jackson
Henry H. Jagger
Julius F. Jezek
Barbara H. Jordan
Eleanor F. Jorgensen
Suzanne M. Jelley
Virginia M. Knapp 
Virginia W. Kroepel
Norman Leo Leavitt 
Jean C. Lauer
Kenneth J. Miller
Douglas Corwin Morris 
Carol Morrison
Joan Stratton Murphey
Charlene Nederlander
T. Decker Orr
Allen D. Patterson
Eleanor S. Patterson 
Anne E. C. Porter
Marion Porter
William H. Price, Sr.
Stephanie Prigge
Willis A. Pyle
William A. Quinn
Frances E. Raff
 

Sally Richardson
William D. Roberts
Richard Ryan
Joseph D. Ryle
Dorothy Pell Savage
Erwin Schweiger
Joanne C. Seguino
Susan M. Seidman
Viola Adele Southwood
Josephine E. Spencer
Arthur J. Steel
Eva R. Stern
Vernon G. Strub
Rita Bartlett Strand
Barbara Stuchinski
Derith D. Sutherland
Janet T. Swanson
William T. Swanson
Samuel H. Swint, Jr.
Isabel Thompson
Leona Torkelsen
Stephen Torkelsen
Joan M. Trabulsi
Doris Weber
Marie J. Wennerholm
Helen M. Wettereau
Madeline D. White
Victor Whitlock
Margaret C. Wilson
A. Gordon Wooten, Jr.
Dorothy Wormser
Joseph G. Worth
Gibson Bain Young

Bold indicates living member.

East End Hospice 1991 Society

Please forgive any omission, list incomplete at time of printing
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2023 Honorary Chairpersons

THE CONKLIN & O’BRIEN FAMILIES
When “Bobby” Conklin and Pat O’Brien married in 1942, two East End families 
sealed a lifelong love affair and commitment to the community.

Theodore B. Conklin Jr (AKA “Ted” or 
“Bobby”) and his brother Bruce, sons 
of Theodore and Louise Conklin, lived at 
“Meadowcroft” ON Quioque. Bobby’s 
mother always said, “One doesn’t live at 
or in Quioque, but always ON Quioque 
“Quioque is not a place, but rather a 
state of mind.” The home was built by Bobby’s grandfather in 1904. Five 
generations of Conklins lived, summered, vacationed, married, and enjoyed 
the homestead until it was sold in 1987. The following year, thanks to new 
owners, Susie McAllister and Bob Fairchild, the home saw the first East End 
Hospice Showcase.

Natalie O’Brien (Pat) was the 
daughter of Henry L (Harry) 
and Natalie O’Brien. She and 
her brothers Bobbin and Bill 
summered in the Hamptons. In 
1944, Harry and Nat purchased 
“Kinkora” on Seafield Lane, first 
as their summer home and 
later their full-time residence. 
Bill O’Brien, an attorney in Sag 
Harbor, married Verity Webb. Bill and Pat later established their own family 
homes on the same Aspatuck Creek waterfront upstream from Kinkora.

Westhampton was a haven of aunts, uncles, cousins, and lifelong friends 
who all enjoyed the hospitality of the O’Briens and Conklins. Sailing was 
always the favorite pastime of the Conklins – MBs, SSs, and Sunfish. Bobby 
Conklin was a Shinnecock and Quantuck Yacht Club member and founder 
of the Aspatuck Yacht Club. Early racing operations were launched off the 
O’Brien dock and later the Conklin beachfront 
by Quantuck Beach Club. Both families 
loved the beaches of WHB and have been 
continuous members of the Quantuck Beach 
Club since its inception in 1927 and were 
active members of the Quogue Field Club. 
When the old homesteads were no longer in 
the family, Pat and Bobby hosted ice skaters 
and ice boaters off their dock, and Bill and 
Verity fed the ducks of Aspatuck Creek.

Natalie O’Brien Henry L. O’Brien

Pat O’Brien and Bobby Conklin

Louise ConklinTheodore B. Conklin

Ted, Harry, Louise & Nat Bill O’Brien

Theodore B. & Louise Conklin
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Both families were enthusiastic 
supporters of the community. Bobby 
was a village trustee and mayor 
of WHB. The families were early 
members and longtime St Mark’s 
Episcopal Church benefactors. 
Bobby’s parents were anchors of 
the Church of the Atonement, and 
David and Betsy Rowe continue 
that commitment today. Bill and 
Verity were dedicated to many East 
End organizations including the 
Westhampton Presbyterian Church. 

Many of the Conklin’s five children 
lived in the WHB area at one time, 
and Ted Conklin, proprietor of the 
American Hotel in Sag Harbor, and 
Betsy Webb Rowe, with her husband 
David, are still residents of the East 
End. Though the younger generations (30 and counting) are scattered about the country, all continue to summer 
or visit. It will always be “home” to all. Pat, Bobby, Bill, and Verity administered the Henry L. O’Brien Foundation – 
a legacy supporting favored organizations in the communities they loved including Westhampton Beach Historical 
Society, Westhampton Ambulance & Central Suffolk Hospital now Peconic Bay Medical Center.

With the passing this past year of Pat Conklin, the 
last of her generation, the mantle is passed to the 
younger generations of both families to continue to 
honor, support and celebrate the critical work of those committed to the betterment of all on the East End.

The O’Brien Foundation has proudly supported the East End Hospice’s important work and continuing efforts. It 
has supported EEH since the beginning. Kinkora was the sight of the second EEH Showcase in 1988. The Foundation 
supported the development of the Kanas Center, the only dedicated Hospice facility on the East End. Ted and 
Betsy have served on the EEH gala committee over the years, and Betsy is an EEH board member. The Foundation 
is proud to make a final gift to sponsor the EEH campaign to build its new headquarters on Riverhead Road and 
hope you will join them with your generous support.

Bobby & Pat Conklin

Pat & Bobby with Natalie, Kim, Ted, Susan and Lee  (1967) 

William J. and Verity O’Brien
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Dear Friends of East End Hospice, 

We are delighted to host this year’s EEH Gala, ‘An Enchanted Evening’, and we are sure that this event will be one 
of the highlights of your summer season - special friends, amazing food and entertainment and most important, 
all of us here to support the dedicated and compassionate work of East End Hospice.

There are so many people who work tirelessly each year to make this Gala the special event that it is, and our 
heartfelt thanks go out to each and every one of them:

Special thanks to this year’s Honorees, the Conklin and O’Brien Families, who have lived and summered here for 
nearly a century, and who have been instrumental, through the Henry L. O’Brien Foundation, in supporting EEH 
since its inception over 30 years ago. Our sincerest appreciation to Ted Conklin, David and Betsy Rowe and the 
entire Conklin/O’Brien family for their most generous and unwavering support. 

Congratulations to the Epley Family, the recipient of our 2023 Good Samaritan Award. Long time Southampton 
residents, the Epleys own and operate Seafield Rehabilitation and Addiction Treatment Center in Westhampton. 
They are the quintessential example of community service in so many different ways, and we thank them and 
honor them for their continued support, financial and otherwise, to EEH over these many years.

Thank you to our dedicated committee members and volunteers for all that you do to help make this event so 
special…coming together months before the gala with ideas that bloom into this very special evening ….Each of you 
have been a vital part of this effort and we are very blessed to have you on board.

A special thanks to Betty Ann Catanzaro, Renee Barriere and their entire creative team, who year after year craft a 
decor that is at once magical, warm and welcoming…….brava!!

To the Jeffery Family, once again, for donating your beautiful waterfront property to host this event…. (It simply 
would not be the same in any other venue)…our most sincere appreciation.

Finally, to Theresa Murphy, Debbie Doyle and their entire team…YOU are the reason this all comes together. Your 
energy, dedication and passion are extraordinary and appreciated and respected by all of us. Thank you for your 
unswerving devotion to this cause.

								        Cheers, 

								        Tom Diffley & Paula Palumbo 
								        Summer Gala Chairperson

481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road 
Post Office Box 1048 
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048

631-288-8400
631-288-8492 FAX
www.eeh.org
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GALA CHAIRPERSONS

HONORARY COMMITTEE

JUNIOR COMMITTEE

GALA COMMITTEE

THOMAS DIFFLEY 
PAULA PALUMBO

MR. & MRS. MATTHEW BLANK
THE REV. DR. CHARLES M. CARY

MICHAEL CRUISE
NELSON DEMILLE
YVONNE ELLIMAN

MR. & MRS. JOHN KANAS
CRISTINA & DAVID KEPNER

PAIGE ALBERT
OLIVIA AWAD
LIZ HEWITT

GEORGINA HUTCHINS

RENEE BARRIERE
EILEEN BOCCIO
EILEEN BROD

BETTY ANN CATANZARO
CARLA CURCIO
TINA A. DAVIS

JEANNE DILLION
YVONNE ELLIMAN
VICTORIA GARCIA

DR. ALEXIS GERSTEN
LORRIE GORDON

MICHELE LEMOAL-GRAY
JANIS GRIM

TOM HADLOCK
VERN HACKWORTH

MARY I. HULL
MERYLE KING
MEG KRETZ

MAUREEN LENESS
MISSY LYNCH

SUSAN LUCCI
MARIA Z. MOORE

BARBARA & PETER SARTORIUS
NANCY & ROBERT TREUHOLD

ADRIANA TRIGIANI
CAMERON WINKLEVOSS

TYLER WINKLEVOSS

HENRY JOHNSON
KIM & TOM OTIS

LIZZIE POND

URSULA & GEORGE LYNCH
SHEILA MCCAULEY
HANNE MANKER
BECKY MIGNONE

BETTE & FRANK MOONEY
CAROL LEE & JAMES NESPOLE 

JO MARIE PICA
ELIZABETH & JOHN PLATE

FREEAR POLLARD
NANCY POLLERA
TRISH PRENTIS

JUDITH REID
SALLY RICHARDSON

BETSY & DAVID ROWE
STACY RUBIO

NANCY SANDER
LORA SCHIAVETTA
PAULINE SCHMIDT

ALEXANDRA URDANG & IRWIN MESSER
ANTONIO VEGA

CHAIRPERSON: HARRISON MESSER
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The three most important things to the Epley family are Family, Friends, and Community. They pride themselves on helping 
others and community involvement. They feel fortunate to be able to live and raise their families on the East End of Long 
Island.

Mark Epley, a nine-year veteran of the US Navy, is a founding board member of SYS (Southampton Youth Services), and a 
former member of the Southampton Town Conservation Board and Community Preservation Fund Advisory Board. Mark 
served as the President of the Rogers Memorial Library for eight years and the Mayor of Southampton Village for 12 years. 
His lovely wife, Marianne – a Southampton High School Graduate, was President of the Tuckahoe School PTO and a PTO 
board member for 12 years. Marianne is one of the founders of the Southampton Long Island Juniors Soccer program, along 
with starting the Rookie League (coach pitch) for Southampton Little League.

Mark and Marianne are the owners of Seafield Center, a family-owned and operated drug and alcohol rehabilitation center 
founded by Marianne’s father, George Benedict, in 1985. Seafield operates a 100-bed inpatient facility in Westhampton 
Beach and five outpatient locations in Riverhead, Patchogue, Medford, Amityville, and Mineola. They also have 11 sober 
homes throughout Long Island. They employ nearly 300 people and treat around five thousand patients a year. Mark serves 
as the CEO and President of the Board of Directors.

Zach Epley has worked for Seafield Center for 13 years and serves as the Chief Executive Director. Zach and his beautiful wife, 
Brittney, live in Southampton with their four children: Hailey (8), Sadie (6), Cash (5), and Knox (3). Zach is the head coach of 
the Southampton High School Varsity Baseball team. He also is a member of the Southampton Volunteer Fire Department, 
Trustee of the Southampton History Museum, Vice-President of the SYS Board of Directors, and a member of the East End 
Hospice Board of Directors. Brittney serves as the President of the Southampton Elementary School PTO and is the Vice 
President of Hudson’s Helping Hands. 

Nick Epley also lives in Southampton with his stunning wife, Carly and their four children: Blake (8), Jack (7), Riley (5), and Liv 
(2). Nick is a third-grade teacher at Southampton Elementary School, where he advises the most popular kids’ club in the 
district – The Elementary School Community Service Club. Nick also volunteers as the President of the Board of Directors of 
Heart of the Hamptons and is on the board of Directors of the Flying Point Foundation for Autism. Nick is the assistant varsity 
boys’ basketball coach and the JV volleyball coach at Southampton High School. Nick recently received a Doctorate Degree 
in the field of Education. 

Chris Epley lives in Southampton with his gorgeous wife Amanda and their son Cooper (3). Chris has worked at Seafield Center 
for the past 12 years and serves as the CFO/CIO. Both Chris and his wife Amanda are active members of the Southampton 
Village Volunteer Ambulance Service. Chris served as the Chief of the department for six years. 

The astonishing Marissa Fowler is their youngest child. She also lives in Southampton with her incredible husband, Ricky, and 
their three children: three-year-old twins Richie and Charlie, and Annie, who will turn 1 in July. Ricky currently owns Fowlers 
Garden Center in Southampton. He serves as a Chief of the Southampton Volunteer Fire Department and former Chief of 
the Southampton Village Volunteer Ambulance Department. Marissa has served as a member of the Southampton Village 
Beautification Committee.

22nd Annual 
Dorothy P. Savage

Good Samaritan Award 
Recipient

THE 
EPLEY FAMILY
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The Summer Gala Committee wishes to 
extend very special thanks to our friends for their generosity

Please forgive any omission, list incomplete at time of printing.

Art of Massage
Bagels-N-Brunch

Baiting Hollow Club
Beach Bakery

Brewology
Brunetti

Buoy One
Capital Genealogy

Collins Building Services 
Dr. Tracy Pfeifer
East Q Salon

Edward Archer 
Farmers Market Farmstand
Flying Point Surf & Sport 
Fowler’s Garden Center

Garden of Silver
Vern Hackworth 

Hampton Hills Golf & Country Club
Hampton Theatre Company

Herrick Hardware 
Homespun 

Hurricane Deli
Island Surf

J. McLaughlin 
Jeffery Family 
Jo Marie Pica

Justin’s Chop Shop
Kelly Holodak 

Kirk Weiss Greenhouses
La Carezza

Le Rose Dance Company 
Lenz Wine

Lessing’s Hospitality Group
Lillian’s

London Jewelers
Lyly Rockwell

Lynne’s Cards & Gifts
Main Street Optics 

Manikur
Mary’s Pizza & Pasta

Michael Mitzner 
Michele Leigh Salon

Mill Road Cheese Shop
Mill Road Seafood

New Rochelle Police Foundation 
Nibi MTK

Ocean Spa 
Otis Ford 

Palmer & Purchase
Patrick Carroll 
Paula Palumbo

Peat & Son 
Philip Kingsley

Pickleball & Tennis at the barn
Pizzetteria Brunetti

Nancy Pollera
Tina Powers

Propane Depot
Quogue Field Club 

Quogue Flower Shop 
Quogue Library

Quogue Wildlife Center 
Ramy Brook 

Remsenburg Garden Club
Rico’s Clothing

Riverhead Building Supply
Rooted Hospitality Group
Rosanti Floor Covering

Roses & Rice 
Rubio Premier Motors

Stacy Rubio
Salon 2000

Saltwater 
Sand + Fog

Kirk Satterfield
Pauline Schmidt
Chuck Seaman

SFA East Med Spa
Shoe Inn

Six Corners Fine Wines & Liquors
Skidmores

South Fork Bakery
St. Martin’s Press
Steven Palumbo
Stone Creek Inn

Stony Brook Southampton Hospital
Sugar Daddy’s & 

Kaleidoscoops Ice Cream
Summer Gala Committee

Sydneys Taylor Made Cuisine
Tanger Outlet Center
Taylor’s Sushi Suite

Tenet 
The Bethpage Public House

The Gateway
The Hampton Classic Horse Show

The Patio
The Quogue Shop

Theory
Tola

Tom Rogers 
To the Core Pilates 

Vera Bradley
Verity Brands 

Westhampton Beach
Performing Arts Center

Westhampton Country Club
Westhampton Tennis & Sport
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CARE, COMMITMENT, COMMUNITY:
The Campaign for EEH

Anonymous (3)
American Legion Auxiliary No 388
Gabrielle Bamberger
Greg Blass
Eileen & Frank Boccio
Clorinda Bonaccorso
Arlene Bujese
Burner Law Group, PC
The Countess Moira 
Charitable Foundation
Mary & Hilton Crosby
The Cruise Family
Hon. John M. Czygier, Jr.
Dorothy H. Donneson
The Epley Family
Michelle & Peter Halstead
Mary I. and John E. Hull
Melissa Kanas
Cristina & David Kepner
Frank & Maureen Liantonio
Emily & Eric Madsen

East End Hospice gratefully recognizes the following
donors whose support will make the future of EEH
and the new EEH Headquarters a reality:

John T. McLane, Jr. & Eileen McGuire
Gerri & Michael Merlo
Nannette & Anthony Meyers
Trish & Pete Meyers
The Michne Family
Carol Lee & James Nespole
Henry L. O'Brien Foundation, Inc.
Kathleen & James O'Donnell
Paula & Steve Palumbo
Rajesh C. Patel, MD
Gail Prudenti & Robert Cimino
The Rafferty Family
Stephen Kroll Reidy & Carolyn Kroll Reidy*
Sally Richardson
Barbara & Peter Sartorius
Drs. Elizabeth Shane & Louis Pizzarello
Bette & Thomas Sturges
Nancy & Robert Treuhold
The Waterhouse Family Foundation
Jacalyn & Martin Weinstein
Andy Yaeger
Stanley Zinberg, MD

 
Listing incomplete at time of printing; please forgive any omissions
* Indicates deceased
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East End Hospice,  
Eastern Long Island's only 
independent, not-for-profit hospice.
Located on 2.2 acres at 85 Old Riverhead Road, Westhampton
Beach, NY, the proposed EEH Headquarters includes a state-of-
the-art home for the Zinberg Family Bereavement Center,
community spaces and facilities for staff education and training.
The Headquarters campus consolidates EEH's physical footprint
and positions EEH to grow in step with rising demand for
hospice services. At EEH Headquarters, we can ensure the
quality of our care remains exceptional and decision-making
stays right here in our community. 

Help build the future of EEH:
LEARN MORE about The Campaign for EEH and 
SUPPORT the EEH Headquarters project with your tax-deductible gift.
CONTACT Emily K. Madsen, Director of Development at 631.288.7080 or
emadsen@eeh.org.
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In loving memory
of 

Anita Brennan

JOHN V. BRENNAN AND FAMILY
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The John and Elaine Kanas Family Foundation 

wishes to thank the entire staff of

East End Hospice

for their hard work and dedication to those in need.

Congratulations & Best Wishes to the 

Epley,Conklin and O’Brien Families!

It takes a village!

THE KANAS FAMILY
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With great appreciation
to

East End Hospice
for all you do.

DR. STANLEY ZINBERG
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We celebrate 
all the compassionate 

professionals and volunteers
 who care for  our families 

of the East End. 

THE CONKLIN AND O’BRIEN 
FAMILIES
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We are proud to support
East End Hospice

for the
important work you do.

ROBERT & GRACE DEL GADIO
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Our heartfelt thanks to
the staff and volunteers 

of
East End Hospice
for their ongoing 

compassion and dedication.

MARY I. AND JOHN E. HULL
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With deep admiration for the

kind, caring and professional service 

of the EEH staff and invaluable support 

of its generous volunteers.

With sincere thanks and appreciation to

the Epley family for their contributions

to our community.

Blessings and Good Health to All!

EILEEN AND FRANK BOCCIO
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"We make a living by what we get 
We make a life by what we give" 

- Sir Winston Churchill

image by frank roccanova 

To all who 9ive tirelessly to East End Hospice 
Thank you and con9ratulations 

Bobbie Braun and the Neuwirth Foundation 
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Congratulations to our

very own heroes,

Mary Crosby and her staff for all that

they do to provide compassionate and

loving care to patients all over the 

East End and for the healing work they do

with children at Camp Good Grief.

It is an honor to volunteer for

such an amazing organization.

TOM DIFFLEY
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Proud to support East End Hospice.

Grateful for your work 
in  our community.

MAGGIE GILLIAM
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It is with admiration and respect that

we honor all who work with

East End Hospice for your

dedication and compassionate care.

CRISTINA AND DAVID KEPNER
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In Loving Memory of
Robert Allen

Forever in our hearts.

PATTY ALLEN
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Thank you to
East End Hospice

for providing care, comfort
& dignity to so many in need.

MIKE AND RENEE BARRIERE
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and

HON. JOHN M. CZYGIER
�������������������������������
���������
�������
�����	������

Salute

��������������������������������
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A heartfelt thanks
to the staff 

for all your hard work,
especiallly during Covid times.

MARGE DUFFY
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It is with whole hearted

gratitude that we support

East End Hospice

for the compassionate care

they provide to our loved ones

& our community.

BARBARA AND JOHN EDWARDS
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Many thanks to East End Hospice for 
30 years of exceptional care in our community!!

HAMPTON PEST
management

631.728.1708
www.hamptonpestmanagement.com

Many thanks to East End Hospice for 
30 years of exceptional care in our community!!

HAMPTON PEST
management

631.728.1708
www.hamptonpestmanagement.com

Many thanks to 
THE EPLEY FAMILY 

for their exceptional 
contributions to 
our community!!
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NANCY & LUKE LA VALLE

CONGRATULATIONS TO

PETER HALSTEAD

CHAIRMAN – EAST END HOSPICE
FOR HIS SERVICE AND STEWARDSHIP

WE ARE PLEASED TO SUPPORT
EAST END HOSPICE
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We are proud to support
East End Hospice.

TRISH AND PETE MEYERS
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We are proud to support
East End Hospice.

Thank you to all the dedicated
volunteers who make this

benefit happen year after year.

THE NESPOLE FAMILY
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WE ARE THRILLED TO HONOR

OUR FRIEND

PETER HALSTEAD

FOR HIS DEDICATED LEADERSHIP OF

THE BOARD OF 

EAST END HOSPICE

ELIZABETH SHANE 
& LOU PIZZARELLO
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Our family is honored to support the

East End Hospice and its 

dedicated group of caregivers, 

counselors, staff and volunteers.

Thank you for all that you do.

PAULA AND STEVE PALUMBO
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Proud to support

East End Hospice.

Best Wishes

for a

most special event.

KEN AND MAGGIE ROSENBERG
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For All Your Automotive Needs
69 Montauk Hwy, Westhampton, NY 11977

We are proud  
to support  

East End Hospice  



43

Mike & Judy Carroll

Thank you

East End Hospice

for your

contributions 

to the community.

NANCY & BOB TREUHOLD
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Thank you to
East End Hospice for all
you do in our community.

MIKE AND GERRI MERLO
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32 Montauk Highway "At the Light" in Quogue, NY                

www.o�sford.com   

/o�sfordinc             631‐653‐4000              @o�sfordinc        

THANK YOU TO EAST END HOSPICE
 FOR ALL  THAT YOU DO FOR 

THE COMMUNITY WE'RE SO PROUD 
TO BE A PART OF FOR OVER 75 YEARS!

SALES ‐ SERVICE ‐ PARTS ‐ AUTO BODY
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We appreciate the 
dedication, support, and devotion

of
David and Betsy Rowe
to East End Hospice

Thank you for all you do!

THE MANCUSO FAMILY
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2022 A Night Under the Stars
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2022 Memories
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2022 Memories
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2022 Memories
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2022 Memories
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2022 Memories
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2022 Memories
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A huge thank you to

“The Jeffery Family”
for hosting East End Hospice’s

annual benefit this year

EAST END HOSPICE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 

STAFF, VOLUNTEERS AND SUMMER GALA COMMITTEE
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With many thanks to all the
professionals and volunteers of 

all the Hospices world wide for the 
care and love they provide patients

and their families.

THE CALCAGNINI FAMILY
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Congratulations 
& 

Best Wishes 
to

The Conklin, O’Brien and Epley Families

Thank you for your 
Dedication & Commitment

to our community
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Sea Level Construction, Inc.
23 Jagger Lane, Westhampton, NY 11977

Phone: 631-288-8840 / 631-288-4293    |    Fax: 631-288-2941
Email: info@sealevelconstructioninc.com 

www.sealevelconstruction.com

Sea Level Construction, Inc.
W E S T H A M P T O N    •     N E W  Y O R K

We are proud to support

Black + White
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See what all 
the buzz is 

about! 
 

 
 
 RAYNOR COUNTRY DAY SCHOOL  

& SUMMER CAMP 
Apply now for Pre K - - 6th Grade  

& Summer Camp! 
 

Small Class Sizes 
Differentiated Academic Instruction 

World Languages 
Manners/Etiquette 

Chorus & Instrumental  
Fine Arts & Dance Program 

Musical Theatre for all Students 
Physical & Character Education 

Before- & After-School Programs 

PPrriivvaattee  SScchhooooll  MMaakkeess  AA  DDiiffffeerreennccee  

P.O. Box 380, Westhampton 
Visit our Facebook Page: RaynorCountryDaySchoolandCamp 

631.288.4658 

Character 

  Culture 

     Community! 
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Graphic Designer | Art Director

Proudly creating designs for the East 
End Hospice Summer Gala since 2015!

Check out my  
website for more  
beautiful designs 

kellyholodak.com
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NEW SMILE. NEW LIFE.

1.  Professional Experience
    Our team has restored thousands of smiles.

2.  Completely Digital Work-flow 
      Exclusive technology results in less time, 
      less discomfort, and more precision.

3.  Unmatched Affordability
            Efficiency results in patient savings and with 
      financing available, your dream smile is within reach. 

4.  Renewed Confidence 
      Don’t let cracked, deteriorating, or missing teeth 
       define you any longer. Live better with a brighter smile. 

CALL 631-228-8685 TODAY!
for your Complimentary Consultation 
including X-rays & 3D Cat Scan

The Four Ever Smile™ 
implant system provides 
a permanent 3D set of teeth, with 
as few as 4 dental implants, in just 
4 short hours. Experience a life-changing 
procedure with same day results.

              
For a smile as unique as you

4 Full Size Dental Implants
4 Hour Procedure 
4 Reasons to Choose Us

$299
S TA R T I N G  AT

0% FINANCING  
AVAILABLE

Meet Clifford
Actual Patient

FFor many years, Clifford suffered 
from losing his teeth due to family 
genetics. When the only tooth he 
had left in his mouth to chew on 
came out, he knew it was time to 
find a permanent solution.

ClifClifford found Four Ever Smile™ 
and knew right away that this 
was the place to give him his 
smile back. After his procedure, 
Clifford said, “I woke up with 
permanent teeth in my mouth, 
andand that was the happiest day!” 
Now Clifford smiles (and juggles) 
every chance he gets.

Ph
ot
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y 
H
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na

nd
ez

PURE DENTAL
496 County Rd. 111, Manorville  
(minutes off the LIE @ exit 70)

FOUR EVER SMILE™ IMPLANT CENTER
140 Adams Ave., Hauppauge
(minutes off the LIE @ exit 55)

A
VA

IL
A

B
LE

  A
T

631-228-8685 
foureversmile.com
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Firm Practice Areas 
Arts & Entertainment Law
Business & Corporate Law
Civil Litigation
Construction Law
Elder Law
Employment & Labor  
Counseling & Litigation
Environmental Law
Estate Administration
Estate Litigation
Farmland Preservation
Insurance Law
Intellectual Property Law
Land Use & Zoning
Matrimonial & Family Law
Municipal Law
Non-Profit Law
Personal Injury
Real Estate
Tax Grievances/Certiorari
Taxation
Trademarks & Copyrights
Wills, Trusts & Estates

Be well advised.®

Christopher D. Kelley, Senior Partner
ckelley@suffolklaw.com | 631.727.2180 x223 

Riverhead • East Hampton • Southampton • Southold • Hauppauge 
631.727.2180 | suffolklaw.com

1 9 7 3 - 2 0 2 3YEARS

Attorney Advertising. Prior Results Do Not Guarantee A Similar Outcome.

Celebrating the journey after 50 years.
And, we’re just getting started.

Fifty years ago, we founded our law firm because we wanted to do 
things differently, focusing on the practice of law for people, and 
providing each client with outstanding legal representation.

Fifty years later, that remains our mission.

Committed to our clients, we shape strategic solutions for every 
business, individual, and family we represent.

Fifty years of innovative and forward-thinking legal counsel.

Founded on a commitment to community service.

Above The Rest.
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  Memorial Rock Garden
East End Hospice's Memorial Rock Garden provides a lasting opportunity to remember
loved ones while supporting East End Hospice’s mission of providing expert hospice care
to all who need it. Nestled amongst native plantings and fountains, the Memorial Rock
Garden prominently features river stones engraved for those being remembered. 

You Can Help Our Memorial Rock Garden Grow

For a $250 donation, you can dedicate a personalized stone engraved with the name of
the person you are remembering, and create a permanent legacy in our Memorial Rock
Garden. It’s a beautiful tribute to a person that held a special place in  your life. Your
donation helps provide for upgrades, improvements, ongoing maintenance and support
for programs that enhance the care provided at our state- of-the art hospice facility, the
only facility of its kind on the East End

Join us Thursday, July 6 at 4pm as we honor and remember those for whom
stones have been dedicated this past year. 

 
For more information call Christine at 631.288.7080 or email cmichne@eeh.org.

Order your engraved stone online at www.eeh.org/donate
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EEH develops an individualized plan of care for every
patient in consultation with the patient’s primary care
provider and EEH’s Medical Director. The plan includes
nursing, personal care, social work and emotional
support, as well as equipment and medications. 

East End Hospice is dedicated to
improving lives across Eastern Long
Island through expert care, comfort, and
compassion for terminally ill patients,
caregivers and grieving families.

HOME HOSPICE SERVICES

KANAS CENTER FOR HOSPICE CARE
Since 2016, EEH’s inpatient facility has accommodated
patients whose pain or symptoms are better managed
with round-the-clock nursing and equipment that can’t
be brought into patient homes. The Kanas Center for
Hospice Care is the East End’s only dedicated hospice
facility.

Grief and bereavement counseling, including
individual, group, art, music, equine, Spanish-
language therapy, Camp Good Grief and special
programs, is available to anyone in the community,
including the families of our Hospice patients.
More than 250 community members find comfort
and support through the Zinberg Family
Bereavement Center each year. 

ZINBERG FAMILY 
BEREAVEMENT CENTER

Phone: 631.288.8400   Web: eeh.org   Email: info@eeh.org 
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At East End Hospice, we empower our patients to live each day as fully as possible. As Eastern Long Island’s only
independent, not-for-profit hospice, established in 1991, we are committed to helping East End residents cope with the
end-stages of life. We focus on providing our patients and families with exceptional hospice care because life is valuable, and
every moment is precious.

Volunteers are an essential part of our interdisciplinary team. With a commitment of a few hours or more each month,
Hospice Volunteers bring the gift of caring to the lives of our patients and families, simply by offering their reassuring
hospice presence of companionship, support, and kindness.

Hospice Volunteers are trained to meet the needs of patients, family members and caregivers. Hospice volunteers often
connect with patients on a deep, personal level, which allows the East End Hospice Team to gain important insights
regarding the overall impact of the level of comfort and care that is provided. Hospice Volunteers do not provide hands-on
care. They provide valuable assistance to our families and to our staff.

WHAT CAN A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER DO?
• Listen and be a comforting hospice presence
• Bring the outside world to someone who is homebound
• Visit in the home, hospital, nursing home or
   Kanas Centerfor Hospice Care
• Offer companionship
• Provide respite for caregivers
• Help celebrate special occasions
• Prepare light meals
• Provide transportation
• Share times of joy and sadness
• Make bereavement phone calls or visits
• Volunteer at Camp Good Grief
• Assist in the EEH offices during weekday hours
• Participate in fundraising events
• Help at the EEH Thrift Shop

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
Please contact our Hospice Volunteer Coordinator Susan DiSario, RN at 631.288.8400 or at volunteers@eeh.org.
East End Hospice volunteers are an integral part of our EEH Team. We welcome your questions and interest!

Volunteers: The Gift of Caring

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOU:
• Flexible schedule and convenient location
• Consistent and accessible staff support
• Ongoing guidance and education 
• Confidential volunteer support groups

WHO CAN BE A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
All who would like to volunteer are encouraged to apply. 
During the onboarding process, there are certain
requirements which include an interview, background check,
completion of East End Hospice’s volunteer training, etc.

WHO IS A HOSPICE VOLUNTEER?
Someone who is…
Patient, kind, thoughtful, caring, friendly, 
a good listener, comfortable with silence,
dependable, a positive presence during a
difficult time, non-judgmental and respectful. 
 Are you that someone?
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LONG ISLAND, NEW YORK
Peggy Jayne

President 2022-2023
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Morgan Stanley
Private Wealth Management
Is Proud To Support
East End Hospice

Trish Metz
Executive Director
Private Wealth Advisor

1585 Broadway
New York, NY 10036
212-761-5128
trish.metz@morganstanleypwm.com

© 2023 Morgan Stanley Private Wealth Management, a division of Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. Member SIPC. 
PWM002 CRC 5067527 11/22 CS 9899356
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THERAPY GROUPS •  GAMES •  ARTS & CRAFTS •  SWIMMING 
KAYAKING •  FISHING •  DRUMMING •  LOTS OF FUN & SURPRISES

East End Hospice is pleased to offer

A THERAPEUTIC BEREAVEMENT DAY CAMP FOR CHILDREN, AGES 4-17, WHO HAVE EXPERIENCED A LOSS

Your donation to our 2023 Summer Gala Sponsor-A-Camper Live Auction makes camp 
available free of charge to more than 150 children. 2023 Camp registrants range in age 
from 4-17. They live in communities across the East End and beyond, including
Sag Harbor, New Suffolk and Manhattan. More than 100 have lost a parent. 
Others experienced the loss of siblings, grandparents, cousins and classmates.

 
Your support helps campers heal, make lifelong friendships and enjoy a week of 

summer camp fun with their peers. Scan the QR code to sponsor a camper. Thank you!

July 24-27, 2023

East End Hospice  |  481 Westhampton-Riverhead Road  |  PO Box 1048  
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978-7048  |  www.eehcampgoodgrief.org
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We salute the work
of 

East End Hospice.

MARY JANE AND TOM POOLE
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Thank you to 
Sally and East End Hospice 
for the profoundly important 

work you do.

With love and admiration,
SUSAN LUCCI
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Proud to Support 

East End Hospice 

631-838-1672

Stephen A. Curtis, D.D.S. 
James B. Campbell, D.D.S.

516 Montauk Highway,
Suite 2 

East Moriches, NY 11940 
631-874-4747

In 
Loving memory 

of 
George L. Donneson

From his family
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A Heartfelt thank you to East End Hospice... 
for bringing comfort to so many people and 

making the world a better place.

Douglas R. Mathie & Sabrina Dobbs
Horton-Mathie Funeral Home

Greenport, NY 11944
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224 A NORTH MAIN STREET • SOUTHAMPTON NY 11968 

office 631.283.0037 • fax 631.283.0717 
general@southforkasphalt.com

PAVING • STONE • CONSTRUCTION

SFA
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3947 Middle Country Road • Calverton, NY 11933
631-369-4299

Sales and Service for the following:

• Propane
• 24 Hour Emergency Service
• Aboveground & Underground tanks
• Generators
• Pool & Spa Heaters
• Fireplaces
• Firepits
• Stoves / Cooktops
• Hot Water Heaters
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HAMPTON VETERINARY HOSPITAL, P.C.

Providing acupuncture, traditional Chinese herbal medicine 
and conventional care for your pet.  

We treat dogs, cats, birds, reptiles and pocket pets.

Karen Johnston, DVM  •  Nora Kelps  •  Karen Dowd-Martin

176 Montauk Highway • Speonk, NY 11972 • 631-325-1611

HamptonVet.net
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Specializing in Condominium,
Cooperative, Residential & Commercial

Property Management

631.288.6646
islandeastmgmt.com

25 Sunset Avenue, Westhampton Beach NY 11978
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PROTECT YOUR FAMILY

CHRIS SMITH

631-680-1924
www.healthyestates.com

Organic Safe Solutions for 
Your Outdoor Pest Problems

OWNER OPERATED, FULLY LICENSED AND INSURED,
SERVING THE NORTH FORK AND SOUTH FORK OF LI

Call For a 

Free Estimate!

TICK & MOSQUITO CONTROL
DEER REPELLENT • PARTY SPRAYING

DEER FENCE INSTALLATIONS

THANK YOU FROM 
OUR FRIENDS

IN THE COMMUNITY!

Braun Marketing 

Bridgeport & Port Jefferson
Steamboat Co.

Ruth Dowling Bruun, MD

Italian American Association

Rosie Lara-Ciner

George Potts

SINCE 1975

Environmental Consulting
Beach & Coastal Restoration

Marine Contracting

631.288.2271 • firstcoastal.com
Long Island • Caribbean
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41 MAIN ST., BOX 1401
SOUTHAMPTON, NY 11968

631-283-0026
Fax 631-287-1876

HERRICK HARDWARE INC.

Email: 
help1@herrickhardware.com

72

Quality Glass and Mirror Work
Aluminum Window & Door Systems

Custom Shower Enclosures

Bob Busking

44 Old Riverhead Road
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

(631) 288-1727
FAX: (631) 288-1784

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 72
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Proud 

to Support

East End Hospice
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Neal Kelly Ph/Fax (631) 288-5098
Cell (516) 768-5288

Interior   •   Exterior   •   Power Washing

Post Office Box 1566
Quogue, New York 11959-1566

paintit@optonline.net

132 Main Street, Unit 10
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

Phone: 631.255.4040    Fax: 866.683.3086
email: Mburner@elderco.net

www.elderco.net

EST. 1919

Suffolk’s Largest Family Owned Energy Company

51 RIDER AVE. 
PATCHOGUE

631-475-0270
• Heating & Air Conditioning
• Automatic Oil Delivery Service
• 24-Hour Emergency Service
• Budget Plans that Pay You Interest
• Plumbing
• Expert Installations of Boilers, Burners, 

Hot Water Heaters & Air Conditioning Equipment

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 80

107 Somerset Ave., Mastic, NY 11950

In memory of Helen Ennis, our beloved sister, 
bookeeper, receptionist and our connection 

for 20 years to our customers. 
Also in memory of our brother,  John “Bubby” Ennis, 

host of decades of pig roasts for family and friends.

PRICE RITE PAINTING
“TRY US, WE CARE ABOUT YOU”

40 YEARS EXPERIENCE • FULLY INSURED

COMMERCIAL • RESIDENTIAL
POWER WASHING

ED ENNIS
Tel. (631) 281-9570
Fax (631) 395-5975

ED ENNIS, JR.
CELL (631) 793-7531

RED-TIE 
LIMOUSINE SERVICE, INC.

RED ALPERT
631-838-1701

631-288-0845
P.O. BOX 599

Westhampton, NY 11977

MARIE WILKINS
631-838-1672

Limousines for Any Occasion
24 Hr. a Day Service

The Eastport Fire Department 
Members are proud to support

East End Hospice
An Enchanted Evening
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Woodcliff Park Cottages
Ben & Sandy Karlin

Baiting Hollow, NY 11933
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Creating Beautiful Smiles
Guy A. Spinner, D.D.S.

16 Old Riverhead Rd., Westhampton Beach, N.Y. 11978
631.288.9000 drspinner.com

Dental Implants

is proud to support East End Hospice

29 Montauk Highway, Westhampton, NY 631-325-5900

www.mccourtleadership.com
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LITERARY AGENT    CONSULTANT    BOOK PACKAGER    

212-674-7162  

EMAIL: W H I M SY N YC@AO L .COM

FORGE HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING CORP.

DESIGN, INSTALLATION AND SERVICE

TEL: (631) 653-6390
FAX: (631) 653-6391

RUSSELL STREEKER
PRESIDENT

251 Old Riverhead Rd.
PO Box 928
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

EMERGENCY
(631) 727-5943

Stephen Fealy, MD, P.C.
ORTHOPAEDIC SURGERY
SPORTS MEDICINE
SHOULDER, KNEE, ELBOW, ANKLE

523 EAST 72ND ST  NEW YORK, NY 10021
T 212.606.1894
F 212.774.7651
E fealys@hss.edu

MAILING ADDRESS:
535 EAST 70TH ST  NEW YORK, NY 10021
www.drfealy.com

HOSPITAL
FOR
SPECIAL
SURGERY
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628 Main Road (Route 25), Aquebogue
(631) 722-3655
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Neal Kelly Ph/Fax (631) 288-5098
Cell (516) 768-5288

Interior   •   Exterior   •   Power Washing

Post Office Box 1566
Quogue, New York 11959-1566

paintit@optonline.net

132 Main Street, Unit 10
Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

Phone: 631.255.4040    Fax: 866.683.3086
email: Mburner@elderco.net

www.elderco.net

EST. 1919

Suffolk’s Largest Family Owned Energy Company

51 RIDER AVE. 
PATCHOGUE

631-475-0270
• Heating & Air Conditioning
• Automatic Oil Delivery Service
• 24-Hour Emergency Service
• Budget Plans that Pay You Interest
• Plumbing
• Expert Installations of Boilers, Burners, 

Hot Water Heaters & Air Conditioning Equipment

1227 EE Hospice Journal.qxp_Journal  6/15/17  3:53 PM  Page 80

78

Family owned and operated since 1937

W.C. Esp Inc.
Dippel Fuel / Bradford Oil / Island Oil

CALL OR CONTACT US FOR SPECIAL OFFERS!

631-537-0193  |  www.WCEsp.com

2141 Montauk Highway, Bridgehampton, NY 11932

general@southforkasphalt.com office   631.283.0037
fax  631.283.0717

224 A NORTH MAIN STREET

SOUTHAMPTON NY 11968

SFA
PAVING • STONE • CONSTRUCTION

ROBERT E. GRISNIK
PHARMACIST

54 JAGGER LANE
SOUTHAMPTON, N.Y. 11968
WWW.SOUTHRIFTYDRUG.COM

631-283-1506
800-540-1284

FAX: 631-283-4936

WILLIAM F. ANDES, JR.
Attorney at Law

WilliamAndes@aol.com
Phone: (631) 727-5780
Fax: (631) 727-8662

224 Griffing Avenue
Riverhead, NY 11901

(Across Street from Courthouse)
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W.C. Esp
2141 Montauk Highway

Bridgehampton, NY 11932
631.537.0193

631.537.0267 FAX
wcesp.com

Oil Heat • Propane • Heating
Cooling • Marine Services 

Energy Audits • Remote Monitoring
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(631) 325-0022

Computer Inventory
N.Y. S. Lic. #7001674

Fax: (631) 325-2205

Box 39, Montauk Hwy.
Speonk, NY 11972

PECONIC
AUTO WRECKERS, INC.



150 YEARS OF 
INNOVATION, 
EXPERTISE, 
AND SERVICE

NEW YORK CITY
HAMPTONS

CONNECTICUT
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PALM BEACH

MIAMI
WORLDWIDE




	2023 EEH Journal.pdf
	EEH GALA Covers single.pdf

